
From: BALOCH, Zakia Naimatullah [mailto:zbaloch@who.int]  
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 8:21 AM 
To: usman.khan@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: BHAYO, Mukhtiar <bhayom@who.int> 
Subject: Casual Behaviour of UCPO Loralai 

 

Dear Usman,  

 

Hope you are well. 

This email intends to inform you that UCPO loralai Mr.Meherullah has a very casual behaviour 

towards official duties since his first line supervisor left.He does not appear in office in regular 

days nor his field visits meet the standard requirements.  He even does not bother to reply back 

any calls or messages. This casual and non serious behaviour is completely not acceptable. I 

hereby direct for standard operating procedures against the misconducts. 

Dr.Zakia Naimatullah  

 


